
 

 

April 16, 2025 

 

Gull Lake Community Schools 

10100 East D Avenue 

Richland, Michigan 49083 

Attn: Lisa Anderson 

Re: 2025 Sinking Fund Project – Misc Improvements. 

A/E # 02288.75B 

 

Dear Ms. Anderson, 

 

On Thursday March 27, 2025, at 2:00 PM local time, bids were taken for the 2025 Sinking Fund project, 

Miscellaneous Improvements. The budget for this project was set at $530,000. One bid was received 

from Beckering Construction, Inc. at $509,000. There were no bid alternates. Kingscott met with 

Beckering Construction and determined that they met the intent of the bid documents.   

 

Based on our review of the bid form and the result of the post-bid interview, Kingscott associates, Inc. 

recommends that Gull Lake Community Schools enter into a contract with Beckering construction 

Inc for the 2025 Sinking Fund Project – Misc Improvements as outlined in the plans and 

specifications prepared by Kingscott Associates, Inc. dated March 3, 2025, for the project in the 

amount of $509,000. 

 

Along with this letter of recommendation, we have included the bid tab results. If you have questions 

or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Kingscott 

 

 

 

Judy Bethuy, LEED AP BD+C 

Project Manage 

 

 




		2025-04-16T16:44:01-0400
	Judy Bethuy




